
 
 

 

Endicott Estate Commission 
Minutes of the October 29, 2018 Meeting 

 

 
 

 

Members Present 

Committee members present included:  Michele Heffernan, Barbara Gula., Marie-Louse Kehoe, David 

D’Arcy and Jason LaPrade 

 

Open Discussion 

Robert Jango, member on the Board of ‘Endicott Community Greenhouse’, presented his thoughts on 

the future of the Endicott Estate Greenhouse.  He has suggested that the Town seek a professional 

tenant for the greenhouse property with an emphasis on education and environmental science.  He will 

be reaching out to Marie-Louise Kehoe to discuss his ideas in further detail 

 

Agenda Items 

 Water fountain – The Endicott Estate Commission along with the 375th Committee met jointly 

to discuss logistics and funding of a commemorative fountain at the Endicott Estate.  Erin 

presented a design service proposal along with an estimated production quote; Joe Flanagan to 

obtain additional quotes 

 

 Capital projects - Exterior painting will be concluded at the first sign of warmer weather; an 

outside contractor has been hired to replace radiator piping throughout the Estate;  the barn roof 

along with the caretaker cottage roof have been replaced; a formal request will be made to the 

Katherine Endicott Foundation to fund the cost of having the existing cupola wrapped in copper   

 

The next meeting of the Endicott Estate Commission is scheduled for: 

Monday, December 3, 2018 

 

 


